[DATE]



[Investigator Name]





[Investigator Title]





[Investigator Address]
[Participant Name]



[Investigator Phone]
[Participant Address]
Re:  Your Complaint Against [Respondent Name]
Ref:  

The Wage and Hour Division of the Bureau of Labor and Industries has received your complaint alleging possible violations of the City of Portland’s sick time ordinance.  In response to your complaint, the division will issue a notice to the employer summarizing the ordinance’s basic requirements and advising the employer to take measures to ensure that it is complying with the sick time regulations.

Because retaliation has been alleged, we will also refer your complaint to the Civil Rights Division.
If, after 30 days from the date of this letter, it appears to you that the employer still is not complying with the requirements of the sick time ordinance, please contact us again at the address or telephone number listed above.  The City has contracted with the Bureau to investigate complaints against employers for alleged violations of the provisions of the sick time ordinance. 

Additional information pertaining to the City’s sick time ordinance may be found at www.portlandoregon.gov/sicktime.
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